
   

   

   
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Summer Outdoor Day 

TOMORROW! 
 

 

 

Raffle donations Friday 7th July 
Please send any raffle donations for class 
hampers in with your child next Friday, 

which will also be a non-uniform day as a 
thank you for your support. 

 

Reception – Toy Story (toys, games, garden 

games, books, crafts and colouring) 

Year 1 – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

(Chocolates and sweets) 

Year 2 – Cinderella (Pamper Hamper – 

pampering treats and toiletries) 

Year 3 – Alice in Wonderland (afternoon tea 

party and picnic items – non-perishable) 

Year 4 – Bottles for the Tombola 

Thank you! 

 

The Big Field Festival Party 
Tuesday 4th July 2023 

3:15-4:45pm (all year groups) 

 
£4 per child 

Please make payment to reserve your child’s 
place by Monday 3rd July 

 This half term is very busy in school with lots of things happening in every 

year group every day so I urge you to keep reading the newsletter and 

checking the website for the latest information. 

Our Year 4 children attended Worcestershire’s Big Sing last week and by all 

accounts had a thoroughly enjoyable time. Singing with so many other 

schools is a very special experience. Then on Tuesday of this week, they 

were invited to watch a performance of Matilda at Aston Fields Middle 

School. Again they had a great time, especially as lots of the children 

performing were past pupils from our school. 

Last Thursday we really enjoyed a lovely class assembly from our Year 2 

children. Mrs Warren worked hard with the children to present the learning 

from this term. Everything performed was planned by the children and we 

were treated to a fantastic rendition of ‘What a Wonderful World’ by Louis 

Armstrong. 

This week’s assembly theme has been all about diversity. Each day the 

children have been learning and reflecting on what diversity is all about and 

how we as a school can work hard to make sure we respect other people’s 

differences, choices and feelings so that everyone is included and happy. 

Why not ask your child what they think diversity means? As a school we 

work hard to promote this agenda and we have just updated our equality 

information and objectives which can be found here on the website. 

 

Monday  
03/07 

Year 4 Flute lesson 
Art & Craft Club - 3:15-4:30pm 
Year 4 Flute Concert at Baptist Church – 5:45pm 

Tuesday 
04/07 

Athletics Club – 3:15-4:15pm 
Big Field Festival – 3:15-4:45pm 

Wednesday  
05/07 

Lego Club – 3:15-4:15pm 
Dance Club – 3:15-4:15pm 
Bellboating Club Y4 – 4:00-5:00pm (Upton Warren) 

Thursday  
06/07 

Forest School Year R and Year 2 
Football Club – 3:15-4:15pm 
Martial Arts Club – 3:15-4:15pm 

Friday 
07/07 

Non-uniform day for raffle donations 
Violin lessons continue Year 3 and Year 4 
Cheerleading Club – 3:15-4:20pm 

 

 

Week at a glance 
 

-Mondays YR to come to school in PE kit 

-Mondays Y4 to bring Flutes into school 

-Wednesdays and Thursdays Y1 to come to 

school in PE kit 

-Thursday YR and Y2 Forest School  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders 
 

Summer singing 

Further Ahead: 
Year 4 Flute concert in school - 2:30pm 10/07 
Year 1 trip to West Midlands Safari Park – 11/07 
Year 4 Bellboating Regatta – 13/07 (details to follow) 
School Reports sent home – 13/07 
Year R trip to Attwell Farm Park – 14/07 
School Summer Fete – 3:15pm 14/07 
Year 4 Leavers Assembly – 9:15am 20/07 

https://www.stokeprior.worcs.sch.uk/policies/

